Lamorinda Wine Growers Association
Minutes
Sunday, January 28, 2018
Hacienda de las Flores, Moraga 

Approximately 45 members and guests attended the meeting
Guests Included: 
David Trotter, Mayor of Moraga
[bookmark: _GoBack]Teresa Onoda, Vice Mayor of Moraga
Kathe Nelson, Executive Director, Moraga Chamber of Commerce 
Wendy Scheck, Past President, Moraga Chamber of Commerce, and Owner of the Lamorinda Weekly

The meeting was called to order at approximately 3:45pm by President Bill Scanlin.
Bill mentioned that he would quickly get thru meeting formalities so we could get to the Hacienda presentation.
Bill said that the election was about to begin and to look for email ballots in the coming days.
Bill recognized Susan and Sal Captain as the Moraga business of the year.
Joao Magalhaes presented an informative power point presentation and video on the Hacienda de las Flores and the opportunity for a restaurant, bed and breakfast and wine tasting.
Joao Magalhaes, Dave Trotter, Teresa Onoda, Wendy Scheck and Kathe Nelson took questions from the membership on the project from the membership.  They said they were open to work with us on a way to showcase our wine at the Hacienda and were hoping we could come back with a proposal.
Bill adjourned the meeting adjourned at approximately 4:45pm and many of the members stayed and socialized

Respectfully submitted by:
Bill Scanlin, President
